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Subject: FW: Off Sales License for 122 Broomhill Road

From:
Sent: 15 December 2014 15:45
To: Licensing
Subject: Off Sales License for 122 Broomhill Road

For the Attention of

I wish to express my concerns about the application for an Off Sales License for the proposed supermarket
development at 122, Broomhill Road, Aberdeen.

I struggle to see the value to the community of this application and have great sympathy for direct
neighbours - all of whom are residential. My main concern, however, is that over the past few weeks there
have been several incidents relating to teenagers gathering - and drinking in the Bowling Club/Tennis
Courts on Pittstruin Place (of which I am a neighbour). This happens mainly late at night - at
weekends. They are loud, alarming - and understand that they leave broken alcohol bottles on the tennis
courts. My fear is that, because the proposed supermarket backs on to this area, this group of youths will
have a new found source of alcohol, seven days a week.

I find the license application completely unnecessary and of no value whatsoever.

Thank you,


